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November 14,2007 

Stanislaus County Board of Supervisors 
Attn: William O'Brien, Chairman 
101 0 10" Street, Suite 6500 
Modesto, Ca 95354 

As you are probably aware, Modesto City Schools is constructing the community's seventh 
comprehensive high school, Joseph A. Gregori High School, on Stoddard Road in the Salida 
area. 

The district hopes to commemorate its commitment to the Salida community by designating the 
school and surrounding properties as "Salida, Ca 95368" fiom its present designation of 
"Modesto, Ca 95356". In order to accomplish this, the U.S. Postal Service will commence a mail 
ballot to the affected properties in the near future. 

Community support is critical to the success of this endeavor. Therefore, the District respecthlly 
requests the consideration of support being placed on the next Board of Supervisor's agenda for 
public comment and the Board's support. 

Please inform me of the date, time and location of the meeting that this item will be heard by the 
board members. The District looks forward to a long and fruitful relationship with Salida and 
the Stanislaus County Board of Supervisors. 

Sincerely, 

Dana McGarry, AICP 
Director, Planning & Research 
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December 4,2007 

Dana McGarry, Director 
Planning and Research 
Modesto City Schools 
426 Locust Street 
Modesto, CA 9535 1 

Dear Ms. McGarry: 

The completion of Gregori High School will add a much needed public school in the 
northern region of the Modesto City Schools system. You have requested the Board of 
Supervisors support of the District's commitment to the Salida community by supporting 
your efforts to have the address and zip code of the school site and surrounding areas re- 
designated from Modesto, CA 95356 to Salida, CA 95368. 

This letter will serve as the Stanislaus County Board of Supervisors' formal support for 
efforts of the Modesto City Schools to have the zip code at Joseph A. Gregori High 
School property located on Stoddard Road, and surrounding properties re-designated 
from Modesto, CA 95356 to Salida, CA 95368. 

We wish you every success as you proceed with the construction of this valuable 
community project. 

Sincerely, 

Ltl!& @i&.J 

William O'Brien, Chairman 
Stanislaus County Board of Supervisors 




